

## Creating a hunger-free community

January 5th, 2011

Michael Shalev Dodge Park Rest Home 101 Randolph Road Worcester, MA 01606

## Dear Michael:

On behalf of the Worcester County Food Bank, thank you for your donation on Wednesday, December 22, 2010. Your generous contributions totaled 260 pounds of food in support of our hunger relief efforts. We are always in need of nutritious products, and your contribution was a welcome addition to our food supply.

For over twenty-five years, the Food Bank has distributed food to help feed hungry children, women and men living in Central Massachusetts. The Food Bank distributes over 5.6 million pounds of donated food annually through a network of 163 agencies throughout Worcester County. These include local shelters, food pantries, community meal programs, after-school programs, senior centers, neighborhood centers and residential programs.

Many of our neighbors, including increasing numbers of working families, must choose between paying for housing, utilities, or medicine and putting food on the table. For the families and individuals we serve, these difficult choices are made easier by wonderful donors like you. On behalf of all of us here at the Worcester County Food Bank, thank you for sharing in our efforts to make Worcester County hunger-free.

Sincerely.

Pank is 2" Please note: The Worcester County Food Bank is a non-profit agency as defined by section 501 (c)(3) of the Internal Revenue Code. Your donation will be distributed to qualified charitable organizations in Central Massachusetts that feed people in need.